Cover Letter

To: To whom it may concern

From: John Dorsey

Subject: Part 22 submittal of our DAS8-4-W system

I have electronically submitted to the FCC what I believe are all of the necessary
documents for approval of our modified 800 MHz Distributed Antenna System. All items
were submitted under the following identifiers:

Form 731 Confirmation Number: EA96209

FCC ID: NOODASS8-4-W

The system photos are part of the EMC Technology Services .

We have submitted data for Uplink and Downlink modes of CDMA and TDMA
modulation schemes. Data for GSM and AMPS will follow shortly

I hope that everything is found to be in order. If not, or if you have any questions, please
contact me.

Thanks for your time.

John Dorsey

Approvals Engineer

Tel: 408-487-2431

Email: jdorsey@lgcwireless.com
Fax: 408-487-2410




